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14th January 2015  

Dear Parents 

As your child is now in Year 3 or 4 they are part of the group who can make their First Holy 

Communion. Some of you have already expressed a wish that your child be part of the 

programme but there may be others who also wish to be involved.  Mrs Bryan and I would like to 

invite you to a meeting on Thursday 22nd January at 2pm. At this meeting we will talk through 

what is involved for you and your child and how we can support you. After this there will be a 

number of meetings with Mrs Bryan, myself, Father Philip and Sister Pauline on the following 

dates; 

Tuesday 27th January   
Tuesday 10th February  
Tuesday 24th March  
Tuesday 28th April  
Tuesday 16th June 

All meetings start at 2 p.m. and will be finished in time for you to collect your children. 

 

There will be an enrolment of all children during our 9.30 a.m. Family Mass on 1st February.  

First Forgiveness will take place during the 9.15 a.m. Mass on Thursday 19th March. 

First Holy Communion will take place during the 9.30 a.m. Mass on Sunday 28th June. 

School Celebration will take place at the 9.15 a.m. Mass on Thursday 2nd July. 

 

In addition to these meetings we will also organise a retreat for children and their parents next 

term and I will advise you of this date nearer the time. 

 

Please note, the dates for our 9.30 a.m. Family Sunday Masses for the rest of the year are as 

follows:- 

18th January, 1st February, 1st March,  29th March, 26th April, 17th May, 28th June, 12th July.  

Father Philip and Sister Pauline would be very pleased to see all Holy Communion children at 

these Masses and in fact at all Sunday Masses. 

 

Thank you for your support. I look forward to seeing you at our meeting on 22nd January and at 

Family Mass this Sunday. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs C Fenna 

Headteacher 


